
1

Wesley Barker

From: Martin Roupe

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 2:37 PM

To: Wesley Barker

Subject: FW: NTAAC June 2, 2022, Meeting Cancellation Notice & Update about Jennifer Conrad

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

FYI see below. Let me know if we need to discuss. 

Thanks, 
Marty 

From: Martin Roupe  
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 2:36 PM 
To: 'Anahid Vrana' <anahid.vrana@gmail.com>; Meg McGurk <mamzar@gmail.com>; Ed Witkin <ewitkin@gmail.com>; 
Lisa B <downtownlb@gmail.com>; Susan Romaine <sromaine@carrboronc.gov> 
Subject: RE: NTAAC June 2, 2022, Meeting Cancellation Notice & Update about Jennifer Conrad 

Thanks for the message, Anahid. I’ll forward it to the Town Clerk now, I know he has been working on getting an item on 
Council’s calendar for consideration of appointments. 

Marty 

From: Anahid Vrana <anahid.vrana@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 2:20 PM 
To: Martin Roupe <mroupe@carrboronc.gov>; Meg McGurk <mamzar@gmail.com>; Ed Witkin <ewitkin@gmail.com>; 
Lisa B <downtownlb@gmail.com>; Susan Romaine <sromaine@carrboronc.gov> 
Subject: Re: NTAAC June 2, 2022, Meeting Cancellation Notice & Update about Jennifer Conrad 

Hi Marty, 

Hope you and the rest of our committee have had a nice summer.  

Just a follow up. I see we have a cancellation for the September 1st meeting, which is fine, but I want to be 
sure we can finalize Jennifer Conrad’s application. We really need to have her on board soon so that once we 
get rolling this Fall her application will be finalized. We have been fortunate to have her willingness to 
participate. As you well know we have had very little interest from our community in serving on this board and 
finally we have a very capable and willing party and we cannot seem to get her processed. I know you 
understand our frustration and I know the process is not under your control, but I hope you can act as our 
liaison and see that her application gets approved. Thank you very much  for your efforts with this. 

Respectfully, 

Anahid 
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Anahid Vrana 
www.ArtandPlacement.com
919.215.0329

From: Martin Roupe <mroupe@carrboronc.gov> 
Date: Friday, May 27, 2022 at 6:06 PM 
To: Meg McGurk <mamzar@gmail.com>, Ed Witkin <ewitkin@gmail.com>, Lisa Brown 
<downtownlb@gmail.com>, Susan Romaine <sromaine@carrboronc.gov>, Anahid Vrana 
<anahid.vrana@gmail.com> 
Subject: NTAAC June 2, 2022, Meeting Cancellation Notice & Update about Jennifer Conrad 

All, 
We have a really busy Joint Review session next week, but all of the items are in town, not in the northern transition 
area, so I need to cancel next week’s meeting. I look forward to reconvening with each of you soon for the next meeting. 
Meanwhile, please enjoy both the holiday weekend in front of us and the extended break from the committee meetings.

Also, I’ve spoken to Town Clerk Wesley Barker about Jennifer Conrad’s application status. The Mayor has been 
unavailable this week, but Wesley noted that he has a meeting with the Mayor this next week to discuss the status of 
several advisory board applicants, and that he should be able to provide a more substantive update about Jennifer’s 
application after that meeting. 

Here’s the cancellation notice for the record: 

http://www.townofcarrboro.org/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/4103?html=true

Thanks as always for your service and have a good weekend, 
Marty 

Town of Carrboro, NC Website - https://www.carrboronc.gov

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be 
disclosed to third parties. 


